
BYC Junior Sailing 

COVID 19 Response 

 

Bremerton Yacht Club’s Junior Sailing goal is safety for your child and our staff. As the 

COVID-19 situation continues to evolve, we will adjust our policies in accordance with 

all governmental guidelines and mandates.  

  

BYC Junior Sailing will notify all registrants, no later than June 30, 2022, of the COVID-

19 requirements for the August junior sail camps. 

Questions or concerns should be directed to:  

BYC Junior Sailing Director at bremertonjrsail@gmail.com or 509-903-6391. 


